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Dear Resident/Business

The purpose of this leaflet is to allow residents of 
Edna Road and Dorien Road further opportunity 
to air their views on proposals to include your road 
in the RPS CPZ. This is due to petitions (PT531) 
and (PT533) received from residents of Edna 
Road and Dorien Road asking to be included in 
the parking controls. 

What Happens Next
Statutory consultation is required prior to any 
decision to proceed to implementation. This is 
the legal part of the process and requires the 
introduction of Traffic Management Order (TMO), 
which will enable the council to change and enforce 
traffic or parking regulations. The statutory notice 
will be published in the London Gazette and one 
local newspaper circulated in the area. In addition 
to this, the council will post Notices in the affected 
streets and deliver newsletters to local residents 
and traders. The Notice informs residents and 
businesses in the affected area of the proposed 
measures and how members of the public can 
submit written representations regarding the 
proposals. Representation must be made in writing 
to: Head of Street Scene and Waste, Merton 
Civic Centre, London Road, Morden, Surrey, 
SM4 5DX by no later than 31 August 2102 quoting 
reference ES/SGE/CPZAPOSTLES.

The Council will then be required to consider all 
representations prior to proceeding further.

A copy of the proposed TMO, a plan identifying 
the areas affected by the proposals and the 
Council’s Statement of Reasons can be inspected 
at the Merton Link, Merton Civic Centre, London 
Road, Morden, Surrey, during the Council’s 
normal office hours Monday to Friday, 9am 
to 5pm. Alternatively, this information can be 
viewed on our website using the following link  
www.merton.gov.uk/cpzapostles.

Dundonald Ward Councillors
Cllr David Dean                    Tel - 020 8542 2434
Email: david.dean@merton.gov.uk

Cllr Chris Edge                    Tel - 020 8545 3396
Email: chris.edge@merton.gov.uk

Cllr Suzanne Grocott           Tel - 0208 545 3396
Email: suzanne.grocott@merton.gov.uk

The result of the consultation along with officers’ 
recommendations will be presented in a report 
to Street Management Advisory Committee 
and/or the Cabinet Member for Environmental 
Sustainability and Regeneration. Once a decision 
is made you will be informed accordingly. Please 
note that responses to any representations 
received will not be made until a final decision is 
made. If you require further information, you may 
contact Brett Cockin directly on 020 8545 4869 or 
email trafficandhighways@merton.gov.uk.
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Request for document translation

Your contact:
Name...................................................

Address...............................................

............................................................

............................................................

Telephone...........................................

If you need any part of this document explained in your language, please tick 

box and contact us either by writing or by phone using our contact details below.
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Brett Cockin, Merton Civic 
Centre, London Road, 
Morden, SM4 5DX
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